Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ISABELA
[lagan

OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR

NOTICE TO PROCEED

February 19, 2021

ENGR. ERNI G. BAGGAO
Proprietor

EGB Construction
Mabharlika Highway, Alibagu,
Ilagan City, Isabela

Sir:

This attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given
to EGB Construction that work may proceed on Project: Improvement of
Building Structure (GFND Sr. Memorial Hospital) Phase 1, Calamagui 2" City of
llagan, Isabela effective within seven (7) days after the receipt of this notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services
under terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the
implementation Schedule

Please acknowledge receipt of this Notice by signing the space below and return

a copy to this Office.

Very truly yours,

HON. RODOLFO T. ALBANO lil

Provincial Governor

Conforme:

ENGR. 1@%

Date: 2 - 23- 20y




